
Dodworth St John the Baptist C.E. Primary Academy 
Do it, Learn it, Live it 

 Barnsley Road, Dodworth, Barnsley, S75 3JS 

Tel: 01226 286514   

Email: dsja@smat.org.uk  

Head of School: Mr Jon Smith 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers   

 

As you will no doubt be aware, there are two strike days coming up – the 5th and the 7th July.  

 

This means that school will be open to the children of key workers (e.g. emergency services staff) 

as it has been previously. We will also open as usual for children in Year 1 and Year 2.   

 

If you are a key worker and your child is in EYFS or Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, we ask that you kindly 

drop us an email to dsja@smat.org.uk to confirm whether or not you require a place. If you are a 

key worker who didn’t require a place on the last strike day but you need to book one this time – 

please use the above email address to make your request.   

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Jon Smith   

 

Head of School  


